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22 November 2022 

Year 7 & 8 Maths Intervention 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

At Hodge Hill College, we work hard to ensure that all pupils achieve their best. In Maths, there is a regular programme of 
assessment to inform teachers of pupil strengths and areas for improvement. We have identified that your child needs some 
additional support. 

We invite your child to attend the compulsory, 3-week programme of after-school intervention sessions. Each session will be 
from 2:30pm to 3:15pm on: 

• Tuesday 22 November 
• Tuesday 29 November 
• Tuesday 6 December 

These sessions will focus on the core skills from the previous assessment your child completed.  

At the end of the intervention cycle, your child will sit an assessment for us to check what progress they have made during 
these sessions and we will share this with you. 

Yours faithfully, 

N Munir 

Mr N Munir 
Assistant Director of Learning: KS3 Maths 
 
Please note: this letter only applies to the parents/carers of selected pupils 


